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It’s hard to believe that Summer has nearly gone and that winter is just around the corner, not least the 

clocks going back soon. 

You may not have seen much activity on site recently, but rest assured we are working hard behind the 

scenes to move forward with the planned ventilation works. As soon as we have a definitive date for these 

works we will let you know. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to ask Ahmed, as he will be happy to help you. 

Andrew 

Site Manager 

Ahmed 

Resident Liaison Officer 

07803 509 946 

Or 

0800 023 1722 

 

COVID-19 SAFE WORKING PRACTICES ON SITE 

Keeping you and our teams safe during these uncertain times is 
our top priority. Our new systems of work will ensure we take 
every step possible to ensure the health and safety of every 

person we come into contact within the course of our daily work 
including staff, clients, residents, supply chain and general 

public. 

  

 For out of hours 
emergencies between 

5.30pm – 8.00am, please 
call  

01322 660226 

 

Westminster Connects: 

Help people in your community as a Digital Ambassador 

Westminster Connects have joined forces with Community Fibre and 

Tempo Time Credits to offer Westminster residents the chance to take 

the lead in their communities by volunteering to become a Community 

Fibre Digital Ambassador. 

You don't need to have any previous experience or skills in digital, just a 

positive attitude and willingness to undertake training. All Digital 

Ambassadors receive flexible, online training up front and ongoing 

support as they provide digital skills sessions in their communities. Digital 

Ambassadors will also be required to undergo a DBS check conducted by 

Community Fibre. 

The dedicated phone number for Westminster Connects is available 

from 9am to 6pm, Monday to Friday.  

Please call on 020 7641 1222.   

 

You could make a difference! 



Ventilation and Fire Safety Works 

(Project X251) 

  

Works Update 

Brunswick Court: There are three corridor doors left to be fitted and one high level screen. This work is ongoing. 

Hide Tower: 24 front entrance doors remain to be fitted. These doors have been manufactured and delivered to 

site. We will be in touch shortly, in order to make an appointment to install the doors. 

 

Brunswick Court, Dalkeith Court and Hide Tower: We continue to 

work on a design solution, behind the scenes, to carry out the 

planned ventilation works to these blocks. 

We do apologise for the delay and will update you as soon as we 

have a definitive start date. 

 

Semley House:  

Approximately 60% of door installations are 

complete and the making good ongoing.  

The remainder of the front entrance doors 

have been manufactured and were delivered 

to site recently. 

We will be in touch soon to make an appointment for the installation of your door. 

Floor and Ceiling surveys are ongoing in readiness for works to start later in the year. We will keep you updated. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation during the major works. 

More Information 

You can find details of the project including all correspondence on the Westminster website using the following link: 

www.westminster.gov.uk/pimlico-ventilation-and-fire-saftey-works-project-x251  

For out of hours emergencies relating to our work please call 01322 660 226. 

Did you know? 

Did you know that the name Hide Tower derives from  

“hide”, an Old English land measure, used in the Doomsday Survey of 1086. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.westminster.gov.uk%2Fpimlico-ventilation-and-fire-saftey-works-project-x251&data=04%7C01%7CDeborah.Brooks%40unitedliving.co.uk%7C3cd6e795c120441e347008d8d8e2df21%7Cab056bdedb6046719c3f586a46

